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        Relief Funds for the disaster victims of the Myanmar Earthquake 

 

 

  We extend our heartfelt sympathies to all those affected by the recent earthquake centered in central 

Myanmar. 

To support recovery and reconstruction efforts in the affected areas, the Dai-ichi Life Group has decided to 

contribute 50 million yen in relief funds. 

At Dai-ichi Life Group, we uphold the value of "We care", making it our mission to contribute to the 

sustainable development of people's lives and local communities. We sincerely hope that this relief fund will 

provide some support for the recovery and rebuilding of the affected communities.  

We pray for the swift recovery and restoration of the affected areas. 

 

 

 


